
                                                                            
         

PTFA Christmas 
Fayre 

Those who attended 
our Christmas Fayre 

earlier this month, 

will know that it was 
extremely successful. 

The PTFA worked 
really hard to make 

this such a special 

event. Thank you to 
everyone who helped 

and made this event 
so successful. 

Altogether, we raised 

£1,200. 
 

Key Stage 1 
Nativity 

Our youngest 
children performed 

brilliantly in their 

Nativity play: 
 ‘C-H-R-I-S-T-M-A-S 

spells Christmas!’ 
The singing, acting 

and narrating was 

superb and everyone 
thoroughly enjoyed 

watching them on 
the stage. 

 

School Choir 
As usual at this time 

of year, the choir 
have been extremely 

busy, singing to 

various audiences in 
the local community. 

They started off the 
season by leading 

the singing at the 

Spirit of Milborne 
Port Christmas light 

switch on, then they 
sang at our own 

Christmas Fayre. This 

was followed by a 
performance to 

some of the 
residents of 

Wheathill Housing 

Scheme and then to 
the WI Lunchclub 

members at their 
Christmas party. 

Finally the children 

sang beautifully at 
our carol service at 

St. John’s Church 
this morning. Well 

done boys and  

girls, you’ve made 
us very proud. 

 
Church Service 

We watched a 
myriad of fantastic 

performances 

during our Carol 
Service at St. 

John’s Church this 
morning! We heard 

fabulous singing 

from all children 
including soloist 

Lily. Our talented 
musicians played 

their instruments 

brilliantly, including 
oboe soloist Milly. 

The drama club 
performed the 

tableau really well 

alongside the 
readers, who told 

the Christmas 
story. What a lovely 

way to end the 

term. 
 

Children’s Parties 
This is a reminder 

that the children 

are having their 
Christmas parties 

tomorrow (Friday).  
They have been 

asked to come to 

school in their 
home/party 

clothes and to 
bring a Christmas 

hat (either home-

made or shop 
bought). Prizes will 

be given to the 2 
most creative hats 

in each class. 

 
Merry Christmas 

From all of us here 
at Milborne Port 

Primary School, 
we wish you a 

very Merry 

Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 

See you in 2017! 

 

KEY DATES: 
 

• 16th 

December: 
Xmas parties 

• 17th 

December – 
2nd January: 

Holiday 
• 3rd January: 

INSET Day 

• 4th January: 
Start of 

Spring Term 
 
See attached 

for Spring 
Term key 

dates 

 

 

 

 



                                                                            
         

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


